
 
 
 

Welcome Back to School! 
Our teachers and staff have spent this past week learning our new routines and preparing for 
the first day of school.  We cannot wait to see you on Tuesday morning! (link the video) 
 
Lunch at School 
We are excited to be able to continue to provide students with a hot lunch option at school. 
Since we will be delivering all lunches to the classrooms prepackaged, ​if your child brings a 
lunch from home, they will need to provide their own utensils​. 
 
Please Update Information in TADS 
Please login to your TADS account to confirm that the following information is current for your 
child to begin the school year: 

● Emergency Contact  
● Known Allergies 
● Approved OTC Medications 

 
MDH Decision Tree 
On August 31, MDH published their latest ​Decision Tree​ as it relates to illness at school and 
Covid.  This updated information provides a more detailed picture of what symptoms are 
associated with Covid and how a school should respond to a sick student or adult in the 
building.  St. Dominic School will follow the guidance of this ​Decision Tree​ and our local health 
care professionals during this school year. 
 
First Day of School Pictures 
We are all very excited for the first day of school!  To capture this special moment, our staff will 
be taking “First Day of School” photos with each Preschool-5th Grade student and their teacher. 
We will make these photos available to families by the end of the first week of school. 
 
 
 
 

https://schoolofstdominic.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/DecisionTree083120.pdf
https://schoolofstdominic.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/DecisionTree083120.pdf

